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Stephanie Williams is joining the 
In Deed and Truth team in Tonj this 
month.  The Lord crossed our paths 
through a Calvary Chapel pastor 
and missionary in Nairobi who 
knew she was looking for a place to 
serve in Africa. She is from the 
USA and has committed to serve 
alongside our medical team for two 
years as a midwife. She trained in 
the Philippians for two years and 
has delivered 130 babies on her 
own and played an active role in 
over 300 other deliveries. With the 
opening of the birthing unit this 
year, we are so excited to have this 
valued addition to the team. 
Stephanie has asked for prayer for 
the following needs before she 
leaves on June 16th: 
1. Committed prayer warriors. 
2. Monthly supporters. 
3. Travel mercies for flights and all 
bags would arrive safely & on time. 
4. Quality time with friends & family 
before her departure. 
5. Easy transition into the culture. 
6. To learn Arabic and Dinka. 
7. All the last minute details and 
preparations would be in place. 
Email Stephanie at: 

Stephanie@indeedandtruth.org

Church Plant in Tonj! 
 

“Let every thing that hath breath praise the LORD. Praise ye the LORD.”  
Psalm 150:6 

Tonj In Deed and Truth Church is small, but growing!  Each Sunday we have a 
church service on our compound.  It is a mix of many different people: the 
compound staff, local Sudanese and people from other countries working in 

Tonj.  Recently the church has seen 
growth and more people have expressed 
interest in coming.  Because of the 
growth, we are looking to move the 
church out of the compound to make it 
more accessible to the whole community.  
We are excited about this prospect and 
pray for a revival in Tonj, for more  
missionaries to come out and serve the 
church in teaching, worship and Sunday 
school. Sabet is preaching and worship 
leader, often setting up the chairs and 

sound system as well.  We need help, please pray 
for him.  Many of the pastors in the school are from 
Episcopal churches and have been coming to our 
church calling it a New Testament church.  This is 
exciting as they see the freedom in worship and 
biblical teaching without all the religion and 
ceremony. The Sunday school sees many children 
come each week to have fun and learn about 
Jesus.  This last week Suzy taught the children 
about worship and praise.  They made instruments 
from empty soap boxes filled with dried beans and 
jumped around the room shouting and singing 
“Leku Nhialic, Alleluia” which is Dinka for Praise the 
Lord.  As the next generation, we see this is the 
where the future hope for Sudan lies spiritually and therefore we want to invest 
in these young lives with the truth of God’s Word.   

 
Update on Prayer Requests! 

 

� Pray for Stephanie as she makes her final plans to join us for 2 years. 
� Pray for the 6 volunteers joining us this summer and staying for 5-8 weeks. 
� Pray for the truck to make it smoothly from Kenya with our food and medical 

supplies. 
� Please continue to pray as we have seen a significant drop in cattle raids 

but they are still occurring in some remote villages. 
� Pray for more ‘workers’ to come out and help us with the church in Sudan.  
 

 Leku Nhialic (Praise the Lord), 
 

Sabet, Suzy, Hannah, Jed and Agum Kuj 
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